
At Penpol, we strive to give ourchildren meaningful experiencesthat enhance their understandingof the wider world. NextWednesday, 8th October, we hostour European Day of Languages.Children are invited to wear thecolour of their favourite countryand take part in workshopscelebrating language, food andculture. For more details, pleaserefer to the letter which had beenemailed to parents.
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MONDAY 6  OCT: SWIMMING YEAR 4
TH

WEDNESDAY 8  OCT: EUROPEAN DAY OF

LANGUAGES
TH

THURSDAY 9  OCT: PFA MEETING 15.50 CLASS

14- ALL NEW PARENTS WELCOME.TH

FRIDAY 10  OCT: YEAR 3 TRURO MUSEUM
TH

HELLO YELLOW DAY

DATES FOR YOUR
DIARYDATES FOR YOUR
DIARY

Technology at PenpolWe integrate the use of technologyinto all our learning opportunities.Skills are taught as part of theComputing  Curriculum and usedthrough relevant links in all subjectareas. Our children continue toastound us with their creativethinking and aptitude when usingtheir newfound skills.

YEAR 4 CREATING THE 
ROMAN PARTHENON
USING TINKERCAD

MYTTIN DA
GOOD

MORNING!

WELL DONE ST ANTHONY!



Parent Workshops
As a staff, we are continually using up-to-

date research to provide the best provision
for your children. This means understanding

their individual needs and planning
supportive lessons and activities that help
them make progress in all areas of their

development. Above are some parent
workshops that may be of interest to you.

I have done many parent tours this week as parents begin to make
decisions about where they will entrust their children’s education. It
has been such an enlightening experience for me to be able to walk

around and see such happy, settled and engaged children. Thank you
for your endless support with everything we do. Our school is a

testament to the community which envelops Penpol and your wonderful
children, that make it such a special place to be.

We are supporting the charity Young Minds
by wearing Yellow on Friday, 10  Oct. They

support young people with their mental
health. Please see the website below for

more details.

th

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-
us/fundraising/helloyellow/

This Wednesday, 1  October,  we welcomed CEO Simon
Hague and Director of Education Tamsin Lamb to help us
celebrate Penpol officially joining Crofty Education
Trust.  Crofty is a very special family of schools that
work together to provide excellent opportunities for all
whilst retaining the unique approaches that best serve
individual communities.  We look forward to exciting
times ahead with our new colleauges! 
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PFA MEETING :
ALL NEW PARENTS WELCOME.

PLEASE COME AND SUPPORT THE
SCHOOL.

THURSDAY 9  OCT 15.30 TH

CLASS 14 

Swimming Superstar!
Congratulations to Heidi

Chandler
who competed in the Gyllngvase
Endless Summer swim. She came

2  in the girls' race - a huge
achievement! 

nd

Road Safety:
It is so important that we get everyone here

safely. If you are driving to drop off your
children or walk in with them, please make
sure you park sensibly. On this note, our

School crossing patrol job is still available.
Please see below for the link:l

https://ekzo.fa.em2.oraclecloud.com/hcmUI/C
andidateExperience/en/sites/CX/

YEAR 4 HAD A MARVELLOUS TIME
AT PENLEE HOUSE MUSUEM 


